
‭Hello,‬

‭As a lifelong Marylander, I am proud of this state and the life it has provided for myself and my‬
‭family. We have been able to appreciate the agricultural benefits and commitment to the‬
‭environment. With the changes in energy demands and concern for the long term effects of‬
‭catering to such demands, we cannot afford to be short sighted in solutions. We, as a state,‬
‭must demand the absolute best when it comes to meeting these demands. We must consider‬
‭environmental impacts, and demand the most sustainable, efficient, and least detrimental‬
‭methods. Defaulting to new transmission lines will leave a scar on our state that cannot be‬
‭repaired, even though they will not be the most successful method long term. Please support‬
‭SB 483 to ensure our state is not decimated by unnecessary transmission lines when better‬
‭alternatives are available.‬

‭Thank you,‬

‭Whitney Miller‬
‭Maryland Resident‬


